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Comments: Fee proposal 

 

To whom it may concern:

  I'm a proud native of the state of Oregon and find it appalling to hear of the proposed fees to enjoy our beautiful

wilderness. Why should I ever have to pay to experience the beauty of this wonderful state?.. and apply for a

permit?!!!! I already have to pay to park everywhere and pay for the ridiculous NW forest pass annually 

  People should not need money to experience the freedom of the outdoors! Period!

  What is next? Are we going to need a passport or an email account? A credit card? A cell phone? A gps

tracking device and satellite phones?!!!

  We need to stop policing the forests and start protecting them 

   

    I, for one, am tired of seeing my federal, state and local tax dollars misused and abused.  I expect that when,

the few times a year, I get free from working my full time job I should be able to get into my car and freely wander

throughout our outstanding state road systems.  I should be able to get out of my car anywhere and have the

FREEDOM to explore my AWESOME state without fear of punishment for failing to have planned ahead as well

as being financially able to afford the ever increasing costs of seeking out the spontaneous serenity and solitude

of the outdoors. 

  I'm tired of corrupt privatization and mismanagement of our local wilderness and refuse to submit and continue

to have to spend more of my hard earned income in hopes of the possibility of getting a legal privilege to enjoy

my backyard.  

  I truly believe this proposal, albeit with good intentions, is not a good plan to help protect our wilderness.  The

demands needed to enforce and prosecute the penalties will only further deplete our state and local resources

and thus thereby subsequently making it more difficult to protect our MOST valuable resources 

 

  Sincerely,

David Daniel 

Dthomps678@att.net

 

 


